Dear Members and Friends,

We are still on for Shabbat on Alford Lake in Hope on Saturday beginning at 10 a.m. It sounds like there's a good chance of a thunderstorm, but not until late afternoon.

If the service is moved to the synagogue due to bad weather, we will send out an eblast early Saturday morning and will also put a message on the synagogue answering machine, 207-594-4523.

Please, if you have not yet RSVP'd, do let us know if you're coming so our hosts, Richard and Kit Aroneau, can plan meals and seating accordingly. Email or call the shul to reply.

If you're coming, please bring something for the potluck lunch and/or dinner (no meat).

*Please bring appropriate serving utensils with your food contribution.

Instructions for parking at Richard and Kit Aroneau's cottage on Alford Lake have been revised. Please read below:

Parking: When you get to the camp, the road splits in three. You can park straight ahead (Richard suggests backing in there is room for 3-4 cars), or you can take the middle road toward the yellow cottage and park anywhere along it, or, especially if you are unable to walk too far, drive down the left drive and we will help you find a spot (room for about 8 cars here).

Richard reports that its incredibly beautiful out at the lake, and the water temperature is 78! Bring swimsuits, kayaks, towels, and life jackets for the kids.

Looking forward to a wonderful Shabbat at the lake.

Liz Soloway Snider, Administrator Adas Yoshuron Synagogue P.O. Box 1250 Rockland, Maine 04841 207.594.4523 info@adasyoshuron.org www.adasyoshuron.org